
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
  
ATTENTION: EDITORS, EDUCATIONAL AND SOCIAL REPORTERS 
DATE: 15 / JUNE / 2017 
 
Unisa students affected by the ensuing taxi strike on Thursday, 15 June 2017 
 
The University of South Africa (Unisa) is aware of and acknowledges that students 
based in Gauteng may be unable to reach their examination venues on Thursday, 15 
June 2017 as a result of the ensuing taxi strike. 
 
Students who are unable to write their examinations due to the strike may apply for a 
deferred examination by submitting the application form for aegrotat and/or special 
examinations to exams@unisa.ac.za.     
 
ENDS!! 
 

ISSUED BY UNISA MEDIA AFFAIRS DIRECTORATE  
 
Department: Corporate Communication and Marketing 
Kgorong Building, 3-027 
Contact: Martin Ramotshela - Tel: (012) 441-5639/0762640921 
E-Mail: ramotmm@unisa.ac.za   
 
 
 
 
 
 


